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Hello Everyone, 
 
I hope you had a Happy Easter, are ready for the 
cooler weather and enjoying these beautiful early 
autumn days.  
The remaining baby Pukeko is thriving and   
providing quite a bit of distraction, parading up and 
down outside our offices.  
A highlight last month for some of us was our day 
at the Race For Life Event (see article) and we 
have only just recovered from going 200kms in a 
racing Porsche!  
Donôt miss it next year!! 
Please look out for our groups, speakers and    
activities this month and feel free to join in. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Trish, Lynne, Bridget and the Dove House Team 

Race4Life  

 

 

 
 
 
άTrish and I had our first experience of Hampton 
Downs! Engaged as nurses for the day we were a bit 
terrified about what we might have to deal with when 
we witnessed the speed of the cars racing around the 
track, motorbikes, helicopters, trucks etcéé
However, what a fabulous well organised, safety   
oriented and buzzy day focused on pleasure for all.  
There were 200 volunteers, 70 patients and their  
carers and all the wonderful professionals who drove 
the various vehicles thrilling the passengers. In most 
cases this was their ófirst experienceô either in a     
helicopter, on the back of a Harley, strapped into a 
racing car at 200km per hour, driving in an open 
topped vintage car or in a massive truck!  
Race4Life is an annual event of 9 years standing and 
is specifically for those who are under the care of 
Hospice. Recently the Race4Life Trust was formed 
and it has expanded itsô purpose to provide ówishesô 
for adults who are receiving palliative care. If you 
want to know more about this you can go to the   
website www.race4life.co.nz or speak with Trish or 
myself.ò 
P.S. We werenôt called upon and were relieved to see 
St Johns were standing by! 
Janine and Trish 

Dave after his Helicopter ride. 

The Briefing 

Race4Life Photos 

Some of the cars ready for action! 

Big Trucks! Motorbikes 

Baby Pukeko growing up! 

http://www.race4life.co.nz/


 

 

A long held tradition 
The traditional practices of champu and champi were 
imported from India and made popular by the Prince 
Regentôs royal seal of approval in the late 1800ôs.  
And so the fashionable practice of shampoo was born 
in Europe, together with its therapeutic benefit, the 
head massage. A long held tradition in the east with 
far reaching benefits helping us in times of illness, 
stress and anxiety. 

 

 

 

 

 

Formal head massage training has since been       
included in therapeutic schools and colleges all over 
the world. The gentle application of soothing plant oils 
over the face, shoulders and scalp help to loosen the 
tight layers of tension held in the face especially ï 
where we use a great number of small muscles to 
communicate in everyday life.   

The process we use at Dove House is safe and     

gentle, great for scalp nourishment and tension relief. 

Even better than a shampoo (at least, as good as).

é.so tradition says J 

Amitabha Hospice 

 

 

 

 
After his hugely popular talk on 'Compassion in 
Healthcare' last year, we are thrilled to announce that 
Dr Tony Fernando is coming back to give a       
presentation called: 'Sleep: The Basics to the Clinics'  

 

 

 

 

 

In this session, sleep specialist and psychiatrist from 
the University of Auckland, Dr Tony Fernando will  
cover some of the basic mechanisms involved in sleep 
and the human body clock. He will also discuss    
common sleep disorders (including insomnia and 
sleep apnoea) and different approaches (from        
psychological, natural and medical techniques) on 
how to manage various sleep conditions. Dr Fernando 
received his basic medical training from the University 
of the Philippines, his psychiatry training from         
Columbia University (St Luke's Roosevelt Hospital) 
and University of Pennsylvania and his fellowship in 
sleep and psychopharmacology from the University of 
Pennsylvania. He is currently pursuing his PhD at the 
University of Auckland researching the topic of      
compassion in medicine. In 2012, he was awarded by 
the President of the Philippines for his work in sleep 
medicine and medical education. In 2015, he was 
awarded the chair's award by the NZ Medical         
Association its highest award for his work on the 
health of New Zealanders. 

This event is held on Wednesday 27 April at 7pm 
at Amitabha Hospice in Avondale. 
 
Entry fee is $20 p/p. To secure a seat please email 
or ring the office on 828 3321 and transfer         
payment to  Amitabha Hospice Service,                   
ASB account  12-3020-0410844-01, with your name 

and SLEEP in the reference fields. Your booking 
will be confirmed once we have received your  
payment.  

Thanks very much! 
 
Please RSVP soon, as seats are limited. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Christine Murphy  

 

Our mailing address is: 

44 Powell St, Avondale 1026, Auckland, NZ  

 

Invitation To  

Rotary Club of Newmarketõs 

 

On Sunday 29th May 2016  

At Logan Campbell Centre ð ASB Showgrounds 

Show Times: 11.00 am, 2.00 pm & 5.00 pm 

òCircus Quirkus is a non- animal circus      

Spectacular and family fun experience. A unique 

Showcase of the finest performers from all 

around the world.ó Circus Quirkus is guaranteed 

to amuse, astound and delight both young and old. 

90 minutes of fun and fantasy!  

The complimentary tickets are òsponsoredó by 

local businesses to  allow your clients and their 

families the chance to enjoy this engaging        

performance for free .  

Donõt miss out ð Call or Email us A.S.A.P!  

Tel: 09 282 3844    

Email:   circusquirkusnz@gmail.com 

www.circusquirkus.com 

Dove House recommends this fabulous free             
entertainment for patients, families and friends 

Circus Quirkus 



 

 

Groups and Activities at Dove Houseéé 

Student led Dietician Clinic 
Talk to Trish or Bridget if you would like to be referred 
to the Nutrition and Dietetic Clinic at the University of 
Auckland. The clinic can help you achieve Improved 
Vitality and Health, Enjoyment of meals, Nutrition 
knowledge and Food preparation skills. 

There is a cost of $10 per consultation to the          
Dietician. 

Phone Trish or Bridget on 575 4555 

Dietician Talk Notes 
If you would like a copy of the notes from last 
monthôs dietician talk entitled ñFad Diets and 
Cancerò please email Bridget Stoneman                                          
Bridget.Stoneman@dovehospice.org.nz 

You can participate in any or all of these opportunities by registering your interest with Helen or Sherril at Reception 
on 575 4555 

 
OR 

 
For more information contact Trish or Bridget on 575 4555 or email patricia.melville@dovehospice.org.nz 

 
 
You can find details of dates and times for each of these groups on the back of the newsletter. 


